
 

 
April 28th, 2021 
 
 
 
PRESS RELEASE- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We are excited to host the LHSAA Girls Softball Tournament in Sulphur once again. The 
tournament will begin Thursday at 11:00 a.m. and continue through Saturday. If you are 
attending the tournament, please utilize the attached map for access to the park. To access 
the park from Ruth/Huntington Street turn left onto West Logan Street. To access the 
park from West Napoleon Street/Highway 90, turn left on Picard Road. Parking is 
available at North Frasch Complex, Frasch Park, Pattison Park, and the Aquatic Center. 
Roads highlighted in red are not accessible by vehicle due to construction. Please be 
cautious when driving in this area and expect an increase in traffic in these areas this 
weekend. 
 



 

 


